
              Class 5 Newsletter 

           Spring Term – 26th March 2021 

This Week 

Class 5 have definitely needed a virtual blanket wrapping around them this week!  

We have had many members of our class feeling quite delicate with coughs, colds 

and sniffles – my desk has looked like a medicine cabinet at times! We are also 

trying to help and support one another with a range of issues; I know that, for 

some of our class, life feels quite difficult at the moment and I want you all to know 

that these times will pass, but, in the meantime, we will continue to look after your 

children in the ‘Lea Endowed’ way and let our lights shine brightly in our nurturing 

of friends and classmates. Please always encourage your child to show compassion 

and understanding, as none of us ever know when we will be the next person to 

need it! 

May I take this opportunity to thank you all for your support this term – it means a 

great deal. I hope you all have a lovely break with some spring sunshine thrown in 

too! 

 

 

News! 

We have now recorded our part of the 

Easter production – we hope you enjoy it! 

I was really proud of how the children 

responded to the responsibility of depicting 

the crucifixion. Well done Year 6! 

Wishing you all a very happy, peaceful and blessed 

Easter. 

 

 

Celebration 

Special awards for Compassion – Lottie and Faith 

for going the Extra Mile for a friend in need 

Star Writer – George K for his fantastic comic strip 

Super Work – Jack for his brilliant actions during our 

Easter Production 

 

Key Dates 

Please note that all children should come to 

school in their PE kits every Tuesday 

 Decorated Easter Egg Competition – 

Tuesday 30th March 

 

 Break up for Easter – Wednesday 31st March 

@2pm 

 

 School re-opens on 13th April @8.45am 

 

Next Week 
On Tuesday, we are holding our annual decorated Easter Egg 

competition. The children may bring a decorated egg into school 

on Tuesday morning; the background/scene must be no larger 

than A4. The eggs will be judged and will then be returned home 

on the same day so as to avoid unnecessary items being left in 

school. I am setting the decoration of the egg as homework this 

week so that the children have the opportunity to let their creative 

juices flow! We are also going to be focusing on Easter in many of 

our learning experiences next week. Don’t forget that we break up 

at 2pm on Wednesday 31st March! 


